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The Copyright Alliance and A2IM (the U.S. independent music label trade organization)
have informed me of this welcome invitation from the Obama Administration to share my
thoughts on my rights as a creator. As an attorney, not in the copyright arena, I am
aware of the need to “protect”.

Without protections artists, inventors, thinkers and tinkerers have no future.

Please do what you can to protect what is created so that the creators have futures.
Thank you.





